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This prohibition makes perfect sense. Waste produced in animal feed lots can 

seriously pollute ground water and affect the water sources for nearby houses and 

communities. Animals kept in close confinement can breed and carry bacteria and 

viruses that can be spread in ground water. Humans can survive very well on plant 

food, but they need fresh, clean water. If it's a questions of clean water over animal 

feed lots, there is only one answer. I support this prohibition. 


